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Date: Saturday, April 01, 2017 4:57:25 PM

I strongly object to SB1036 that lets landfill operators not have to get permission from
DOGAMI to mine soil and not reclaim the land. Riverbend landfill will mine the Yamhill river
bottom land and change the course of the river, these are wetlands. And changing the course of
the river affects river embankments downstream- erosion on other peoples' property. We don't
need legislation for a specific situation for a particular industry, and ONE company. This is
BAD law .

Thanks
Jim Kreutzbender
McMinnville, OR
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